Bureau of Customs
1099 Manila

November 19, 2014

Memorandum to-

ALL District /Port Collectors/Chiefs-Formal Entry Divisions

SUBJECT: Additional Specimen Signatures of Authorised Officers of
Malaysia.

Attached is a copy of the letter dated 11 November 2014 of Kok Che
Beng, ASEAN Economic Cooperation Division for Secretary General,
Ministry of International Trade Industry, Malaysia, providing this Bureau
with specimen signatures of authorized signatories of Malaysia.

Please be reminded that the attached specimen signatures and official
seals are CONFIDENTIAL and should be disseminated only to the proper

offices and /or officers of your ports.

For your information and guidance.

AGATONT ORO O. RO
Deputy Commissioner, AOCG



